
SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS
CLASSIFICATION BOARD

Question No. 13

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 24 May 2010:

Have any distributors which have failed to respond to call in notices submitted new
publications for classification since the call in notice was issued? Are they repeat offenders?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

Of the 17 distributors, who have been issued and not complied with call in notices, only one,
Gordon & Gotch, has submitted publications for classification since the
call in notices were issued.

The following distributors have been issued with more than one call in notice since
1 January 2008.

AIP Distributors
Amsota
Bartay
Gordon & Gotch
International Magazine Distributors
LA Magazines
MAM Distributors
Metro Interactive
NDD Distribution
P&O
Pacific Optics
Pacific Optics, WA
PeleGuy
Play Me/ Rated R Plus
Adult Global


